7/22/2014 Edcgov.us Mail - (no subject)

(no subject)

mick brockman <otterpeople@yahoo.com> Mon, Jul 21, 2014 at 7:28 PM
To: charlene.tim@edcgov.us

Greetings, Planning Commissioners,

| am writing the board in regards to the matter of transferring the El Dorado County River Use Permit #20.

It has come to my attention that Bill Center has requested to continue the matter until next month. It is because
of monies that are owed to the Nugget Campground that Mr. Center has made this request. We (River Otter
Adventures) do not dispute this debt. Mr. Center presented me with a bill on the 11th of July and demanded
payment by the14th of July so that he could go on vacation. Three and a half days was not enough time for me to
go over the records and check the figures. | promised to pay the total monies by the transfer date (the 24th of
July). Mr. Center opted for a request to continue the decision until next month.

| personally will be at the Planning Commission meeting on the 24th. | will have with me a cashiers check in the
amount of $3603.00, the amount that Bill Center says we owe. If a person who can receive this is present this
debt can be paid at that time. If not then | guess we wait until Mr. Center comes home from vacation. | would
prefer not to waste anymore of the Planning Commissioners' time on a non issue.

In the interest of promoting a seamless transfer of permit #20 to Rise Up Rafting Co, we have been working
closely with the owner and the managers of Rise Up. In that spirit of cooperation, we respectfully request that the
transfer go forward.

Mick Brockman
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